
University Registrar's Office

Monday, September 11, 2023

Blue Form Deadline is Wednesday, September 20

Dear Residential College Deans,

Wednesday, September 20, is the deadline for students to submit a request to enroll in a professional
school course (blue form) for a full-term or first-half term course. Students who included a
professional school course on their schedule should be aware of this deadline if they have not yet
submitted a blue form.

Encourage students to complete the online “Request to Enroll in a Professional School Course” form
as soon as possible. If a blue form is received after Wednesday, an initial late fee of $50, that increases
$5 each weekday, will apply. If a blue form is not received for a full-term or first-half term course by
October 4, the course will be removed from the student’s schedule and a $5 administrative fee will be
applied.

Sincerely,

University Registrar's Office
246 Church Street, 3rd Floor
New Haven, CT 06520-8321
(203) 432-2330
registrar.yale.edu

 


 
 
 


Contact the University Registrar's Office at registrar@yale.edu.
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